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Good Evening to all,

I’m not one normally to email my thoughts or concerns, however it is the new year and perhaps maybe I should be
involved a little more.  I’m also going to try to keep this email short and to the point as I know everyone’s time is
valuable.

I had seen some information on Facebook regarding the old school house.  I will admit I probably don’t have the full
story on this, but I would like to keep the school house as a historic landmark if at all possible.

I love when friends and family visit this “Gem” of an area (Or use to prior to Covid-19), and I show them the old
school house and church.  I wouldn’t be opposed to the school house being renovated into small stores, but I would
like to keep the character of the school house.

I would please appreciate this if it was not turned into an Air B&B or short term rental.

Many Thanks.

Jennifer Irving


